Saturday, 1st October 2022 the choir will be singing Evensong at Tewkesbury Abbey and it would be lovely to have members of the congregation join them.
There will be a coach leaving The Parish Room Car Park at 10.30 am, giving time to explore Tewkesbury during the day before Evensong at 5.00 pm. 
For the return journey the coach will leave Tewkesbury at 8.00 pm, allowing time for something to eat after the service. Arrival back in Wokingham will be around 9.30 pm.
The cost per adult is £25.00 and per child £7.50.
There will a sign-up sheet at the back of church or you can email Rhoda at prt.treasurer@spauls.org.uk.
As this event is only a matter of a few weeks away, numbers are needed by Sunday,           11th September, please and payment in advance would be appreciated.
If you would like to make a direct payment, please would you make it to the Parish Room bank account: 
     St Paul’s Parish Room Trust  - Sort Code: 20 11 74  - A/c No: 50764582
If you would prefer to pay by Cash or Cheque, cheques should be made payable to:
    St Paul’s Parish Room Trust.
Rhoda will be in church this coming Sunday but after that, please would you put the money in an envelope, marked TEWKESBURY and drop it in to the Parish Office.
